
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Theology on Tap 
Fall Series – Sept. 26 – Oct. 17 
Tuesday nights at 7:00 p.m. 
The Chicken Coop  
120 E. 3rd St., Grand Island 
Sept. 26 – Confession:  The Sacrament of Love 
Speaker:  Fr. Adam Sughroue 
See flyer in vestibule for details. 

 
 

CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

CCD Classes:  Sept. 20 
2nd & 4th grades meet after school till 5:00 

6th & 7th grades meet from 6:30 to 7:45 p.m. 
CYO:  First class – Sept. 24 after Mass 

CYO Calendars are in the back of the church with  

class dates and meal responsibilities listed. 
 

PRE-SCHOOL Class: Next class is Sept. 24.   

 
You’re invited to the next Quest Retreat! Quest is a retreat for 
freshmen and sophomores in high school. Rooted in the love of 
God, Others, and Ourselves, we  learn to live in JOY! Quest #33 is 
October 7-8, 2017 at St. Patrick School in McCook, NE.  Quest #34 
will be November 4-5, 2017 at St. Stephen Church in Lawrence, 
NE.  For more information: 
www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/quest .  
  
Juniors and Seniors—Come on a TEC Retreat!  Take a weekend 
for yourself as an opportunity to encounter Christ with other 
teens.  The next retreats are Oct. 7—9 in Hastings, NE, or Nov. 
17—19 
In McCook, NE.  For more info or to 
register:  www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/tec . 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Online registration for Leadership Camp begins 

on September 15 (4pm) at 

www.campkateri.org.  This Catholic program is a 7-

day summer camp for boys entering 6-9th 

grade.  Camp 1 will be held on July 8-14, 2018. 

Camp 2 takes place on July 15-21, 2018.  The cost 

is $415. For more information, go to the Camp 

Kateri website or email CampKateriT@gmail.org. 
 
 

Hastings Area Life Chain  
A peaceful and prayerful gathering to remind the community 

and its leaders that we care about the plight of the pre-born 

children slaughtered daily through abortion.  “Apathy is the 

glove through which evil slips its hand.” (Bodie Thoene) 
 

Sunday, October 1, 2:00-3:00 p.m. 
Doniphan, St. Ann’s & Kenesaw, Sacred Heart parishes are 

assigned to cover the block between 15th and 16th Streets 

along Burlington.  Thank you for your support. 

 
 

Scouting Religious Awards!  Scout Leaders obtain your 
religious award books for girls from the Youth Ministry 
Office and for Boys from the Local Cornhusker council.  
The award ceremony is scheduled for March 4, 2018 at 
2:00pm with Bishop Conley presenting!   
Visit www.lincolndiocese.org/scouting for more 
information.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Michele at 402-473-0625 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  

TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 
 

Let he who exhorts others to give, give himself.    

                                                                         Latin proverb 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

September 17, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month: Oct. 11, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

Sunday (Sept. 24)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=lLx_-rSqEj_F1h77LJfdVvAaRj4tJlaRXc3iILJSk5eqygZT9PXUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.lincolndiocese.org%2fretreats%2fquest
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=Ukq7nhiKMK6NhkFxgnI1-zFEI3yx7Tm8KesQtOwzvTGqygZT9PXUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.lincolndiocese.org%2fretreats%2ftec
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=inHNROJawB6qVOqCv5cmsaUkLdqiLY6ZHupBGMtSJ_EKcIzV9fXUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.campkateri.org
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=jvPtBbOOcwKHVb5gq92gUSI5-KDxxO4ncRaO2nSnLboKcIzV9fXUCA..&URL=mailto%3aCampKateriT%40gmail.org
http://www.lincolndiocese.org/scouting
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

STEWARDSHIP:    (9/3 & 9/10/17) 
 

Adult:              $870.00   Weekly Budget:                  $TBD 
Plate:                  $6.00   YTD Budget:                       $TBD 
Children:               $4.00   YTD Actual:                   $4,124.38 
Bldg Maint.         $30.00  YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)       (TBD)   
TOTAL:             $910.00 
 
Hurricane Relief Donations:  $343.00.   
Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Thank you for your donations! 
 

If you would like to donate to the Relief Aid for the victims of the 
hurricanes, there is still time.  Contributions may be put in the 
regular collection.  Please specify they are for the Hurricane 

victims.  Checks should be made to Sacred Heart.   
Thank you for your generosity. 

 
If you would like to have a Mass offered for 
yourself or a loved one, please contact the 
office as soon as possible.  The usual stipend in 
the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes are available in the vestibule. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

2-Day UNBOUND Conference:  Participants will learn 

about Unbound through live presentations & videos and how 
it teaches 5 simple “keys” to break the chains of emotional,  
spiritual and mental bondage and unlock the doors to 
freedom. Join us at St. Vincent de Paul’s Parish-Seward, NE 
Friday, October 20th- 6-9pm & Saturday, October 21st - 8-5pm. 
The event is free & registration is required. Please register at: 
www.lincolndiocese.org/unbound 

 
Life Is Worth Living: The Bishops’ Pro-Life 
Banquet and Conference 
September 29-30, 2017 
Cornhusker Hotel, Lincoln, NE 
Featured Speaker: Wesley J. Smith, J.D. 
Registration forms in back of church or visit 
NECATHOLIC.ORG 
 

 

Marriage Enhancement: I + You = We 
September 30 & Oct. 1 
St. Cecilia’s, Hastings 
Workshop Director: Fr. “Jay” Jarolslaw Szymczak 
Information forms & poster in back of church. 
 

 

 

Mother-Daughter Chastity program Nov 12th 2-4:30 @ 

John XXIII.  The program explores God's special gift of 

human fertility and becoming a woman.  Cost is $20/child or 

$30/family (non-refundable).  Reservations are required by 

November 5th. Space is limited. Please contact Jennifer 

Davis @ 402-261-6375 or jmdavis17@gmail.com to 

register, forms may also be available on the back table. 

 

 

Mass Etiquette:  Things To Do And Not Do In Mass 

Pray after Mass, if you feel called to do so.   It is a good 

custom, though not required, to offer a prayer of 

thanksgiving after Mass is over. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 Marriage Encounter in Hastings 
September 29--Oct. 1 
Entering into a heart-to-heart communication. 
Contact Pat & Janelle Benson 
Janelle 308-940-1105 
Pat  308-940-0670 
Home  308-946-3568. 

 

 
 
 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Humble Confidence 
     “O Jesus, I thank You for everything.” … In this short and 
simple prayer there is at the same time humility, an 
immense confidence in merciful love, abandonment, and 
thanksgiving. 
     How rich this little prayer is!  How it glorifies Jesus, how 
it pleases Him!  Each time you say it, it reaffirms your 
disposition of love for Him in total abandonment.  It sinks 
you into His Heart, for it sings of His love for you. 
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

Ministry Assignments 
September 17 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Will Belz 

Offertory Anabel Gallagher 

Ministry Assignments 
September 24 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Will Belz 

Offertory Anabel Gallagher 

http://www.lincolndiocese.org/unbound
mailto:jmdavis17@gmail.com

